
 

 
 
 

 
 
21 July 2025 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 
The National Printing Office (NPO), through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), 
announces the postponement of the DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION AND RECEIPT 
OF BIDS for the below mentioned procurement project due to Memorandum Circular 
No. 89 dated July 21, 2025 on the declaration of government work suspension due 
to continuous heavy rainfall brought about by the Southwest Monsoon or Habagat as 
follows: 
 

● Supply and Delivery of 1,500,000 Sheets Book Paper, White (Project ID 
No. NPO-BAC-FAL-008-25)  

○ July 22, 2025 at 9:30 A.M. 
● Supply, Delivery, Testing and Commissioning of One (1) Unit Brand New 

Forklift, Diesel, Load Capacity 3,000 Kgs. (Project ID No. 
NPO-BAC-004-25) 

○ July 22, 2025 at 1:30 P.M. 
 
In addition, under Section 29. Bid Opening of the Revised Implementing Rules of 
Republic Act 9184, “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to 
justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and 
reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or at the soonest 
possible time, through the issuance of a Notice of Postponement to be posted in 
the PhilGEPS website and the website of the Procuring Entity concerned.” 
 
In this regard, the Submission and Receipt of Bids is hereby postponed and will be 
rescheduled on July 29, 2025 at 9:30 A.M. and 1:30 P.M., respectively.  
 
 
 
 
                 [SIGNED] 

ATTY. RUTH MAUREEN C. RILLON 
          NPO-BAC, Chairperson 

 
 


